
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

We have some economic development and TIF projects coming up and will need additional 

financial and accounting consulting services. 

 

 

Proposal: 

Stone Municipal Group has presented a proposal to assist with financial consulting for some of 

our Redevelopment Commission projects on a retainer basis.  These are smaller projects for 

which using Baker Tilly would be cost prohibitive. 

 

 

Cost: 

$1500/month  

 

 

Cost to be paid from Town Council Professional Services. 


